
 

 
March 2017 

 March 10th - Go Green/It's Electric Dance 7-9pm(TMS - hosted by  Energy Teams) 
 March 15: 8th Grade STEP Club Meeting during Flex 

 March 16-Flex Yoga 

 March 16: Energy Club is meeting today in Ms. Greis’s room from 3:15 to 4. Everyone who loves the planet is 
welcome to attend! (meetings will be every Thursday) 

 March 17: PLC Day. No Students. Staff report 

 March 21- Kiwanis Builders Club-Library During Flex 

 March 22: 8th Grade STEP Club Meeting during Flex 

 March 23- CrossFit Rewards Class during Flex 

 March 23: Energy Club is meeting today in Ms. Greis’s room from 3:15 to 4. Everyone who loves the planet is 
welcome to attend! (meetings will be every Thursday) 

 March 28:STEM Expo 

 March 28- ROTARY INTERACT-Library During Flex 

 March 30: Energy Club is meeting today in Ms. Greis’s room from 3:15 to 4. Everyone who loves the planet is 
welcome to attend! (meetings will be every Thursday 

 

Make sure to check out the TMS website for ongoing updates: http://www.erlanger.kyschools.us/2/home 
And “Like” our TMS Facebook Page for instant updates  
 
School News:  

 Student Council is teaming up with Student Advisory for a Penny War that has been extended through this 

week! Students and Faculty bring your pennies or bring in your dollars and silver change to offset your opposing 

grade level! This is a fundraiser to support research for The Leukemia & Lymphoma foundation. All donations 

will go to this foundations research for these types of cancer throughout the world. 

 Mr. Neave’s has granted a “LAST CHANCE” deadline for yearbook orders that ends next, Friday 3/10. If you 

missed the deadline to submit an order in person, you can still buy one online at ybpay.lifetouch.com with the 

school code 1924817. Standard yearbooks are $16. 

 Sweetheart dance pictures were delivered to first period teachers. Please see Ms. Clark if you have any 

additional questions. 

 The 2nd Annual "Glow" Green dance will be on March 10th from 7p to 9p. Tickets are $5 and will be sold all next 

week during lunch. All Tichenor students are welcome to attend. Come in your best glow in the dark costume or 

makeup for a chance to win a prize! See Mrs. Greis if you have any questions. Music will be provided by the one 

and only Mama D. 

 Nick Burns, Rebel Stroop, Sam Gausepohl, Jordan Meadors, Noah Tanner, and Michael Williams (along with their 

other players from other regions) will play in 2 games this Saturday 1:30 and 3:30 at Lloyds Old Gym. These 

games are preparing them for the rigorous State Games that they will encounter the weekend of March 10th. 

Come support them if you can this weekend. They are trying to win the championship 2 years in a row! Good 

Luck fabulous 6! 

 Special Olympics Art for Northern Kentucky is on display at The Erlanger Library. The awards ceremony is set for 

this Sunday at the Erlanger Library. Joe Walter from the Cincinnati Bengals will be giving out the awards this 
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year. Olympians, remind your parents. Anyone is welcome to attend this ceremony. See Ms. Campbell for 

details. 

 Students make sure you are turning in your absence notes to Ms. Johnson. She is located in the front office. 

 Boys and Girls Club and YLD started after school.  Both after school programs are free and applications are in the 

office if you are interested. Open enrollment throughout the school year depending on openings.  

 Breakfast is being served from 7:30-8:00 am at no cost to all students. 

 The TMS Mentoring and Recycling Team and Special Olympics will be collecting Box Tops For Education and 

doing pencil sales. Box tops can be dropped off in the Box Top containers the front offices and the pencil sale 

will be located outside of the teachers workroom. 

Sports:  

 Tichenor 7th Grader, Jacob Davidson takes first place in the Kentucky HS Class A Indoor Track State 
Championships in the event of Pole Vault!  

Clubs: 

 Drama Club-Please see Ms. Butts for more information 

 Energy Club-Every Thursday after school in Ms. Greis’ room 203 from 3:15-4 

KROGER COMMUNITY REWARDS FOR TICHENOR:  
Teachers, parents, and friends register your Kroger Plus card and earn money for Tichenor Middle School; spread the 
word! Sign up online at www.krogercommunityrewards.com. 
For organization enter TMS' Organization # 83002. 
Your Kroger purchases will add up for TMS whenever you use your Plus Card! This does not interfere with your gas 
rewards at all. Thanks for participating! 

*Remember, you’ll need to re-enroll every April. 

 

PLASTIC WANTED!  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Lloyd and Tichenor are teaming up to support Miles Elementary and get them a new bench! Starting today, students are 

encouraged to bring in plastic caps that will be turned into a new bench outside of Miles. Many kinds of caps are 

accepted, from soda caps to deodorant lids and everything in between! Lids and caps can be turned in to any teacher, as 

well as the office and library. If you have any questions, see Mrs. Greis in room 203. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership with our Erlanger-Elsmere students! 


